
WADE 
ANSON RADIO AND BROADCASTING COMPANY 

Telephone 620 * ** 

February 2, 1949 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Wadesboro, North Carolina 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This will confirm your reception of LADE on July 19, 1947. 

Apparently your letter was not received since I am unable 

to find anything on it in the files. I feel certain that 

if it had been received, you would have had a reply as the 
station answered .a great meany DX reports at that time. 

Thank you for writing again and if there is any way we can 

be of service to you, please dall on us. 

Cordially yours, 

Jack P. nankins l 
Manager 

JPH:eg 


